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8, BARTON STREET, WESTMINSTER, S.W. 1.

23rd November, 1932.

Dear lir de Laszlo,

Very.many thanks for your letter, and for the
suggestion which you make for a portrait of my father. I
wish.it had been possible to arrange for Sir Walter Runciman
to sit for you last year, but I fear I cannot get him to do so
now, '

Bellieve me to be,

/m’m

Yours sincerely,

Philip de Laszlo Esq.,
3, Fitzljohn's Avenue,

N.%W, 3,




